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September 14, 2011       Legistar Item: 11-6905 
 
 
 
TO:  The Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
 
FROM: Al Stanek 
  Transit and Parking System Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Review of the Schedule for the Required Public Comment Opportunity for Trolley 

Service Elimination and BUS Service Reductions Scheduled to Take Effect January 2, 
2012. 

 
An October 20 public comment opportunity has been scheduled to take place in the Common Council 
Chambers at 6pm to allow the public an opportunity to comment on proposed service cuts for the 
BUS system.  BUS management and Parking & Transit Commissioners will describe the proposed 
cuts and the reduction in state operating assistance that is necessitating them and will provide 
citizens an opportunity to review and comment. 


